Newsletter



Welcome back! We hope that you managed to have a nice break and that you are ready for the busy term ahead. As you are aware we are now facing another increase in the cases of Covid-19 throughout the country. Bristol cases are currently around double the National average and it is crucial that we work together to make everything as safe as possible at the Academy. We are expecting to hear more from Public Health England South West this week and may be required to bring back some Covid measures such as mask wearing for adults and reducing mixing. We will be in touch with more information if needed.

Odd Socks day - Monday 15th Nov

As part of our Anti-bullying work this term we are celebrating Odd Socks Day where we are inviting everyone to wear odd socks with their uniform. It's an opportunity to encourage everyone to ex-



press themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! There is no donation for this.

Christmas events 2021

This year we are really hoping to be able to hold live Christmas events for children and fami-



lies. To make them as safe as possible we are going to have outdoor carol concerts by Christmas lights. These events will obviously be weather dependant and we will have a back up date just in case.

We will be grouping year groups each year group will have invite their parents/carers to one performance.

Look our for more information and dates that will be sent out as soon as possible.

Attendance Golden Tickets



ance Challenge continues this week. Each class will win a Golden Ticket every day that every child in the class is in school. The tickets will then go into a raffle, with two lucky classes being drawn at random to win a trip to the cinema on 2nd December!



Wrap up warm this autumn! Bring your coat to school every day

Newsletter: 01.11.2021

Every day Matters!

Key dates

Parent consultations:

Mon 8th Nov - in person Wed 10th Nov - via iPads

Odd Socks day:

Mon 15th November

Children in Need - non uniform day 50p donation:

Fri 19th November

INSET day - Academy closed

Fri 3rd December

Christmas jumper day:

Fri 10th December

Christmas dinner:

Wed 15th December

Last day of term:

Fri 17th December

Parent consultations

Our parent evenings will be held both in person and online this year to support everyone to attend in a way that best suits them.

Mon 8th Nov - in person meetings

To keep contact minimal teachers
will be based in downstairs classrooms, 1 year group per classroom.
Please only arrive at your time as we
do not have anywhere for you to wait
inside

Wed 10th Nov - on iPads

A meeting link will be sent to your child's iPad for you to join at the time you have booked

If you have not yet booked your slot please use the links that have been emailed and text to all parents